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This letter is to let you know that I totally support your opposition of the proposed zoning bylaw, which will prohibit 
recreational services in an industrial area. 

firstly, It will force many smaller clubs, and entrepreneurs, like yourself to either close their doors or scale down. 
Secondly, the bylaw will result in, at the worst case scenario, closure of many physical recreational areas, or in the 
best case scenario, it will result in a significant increase in fees. 
Thirdly, all these will result in fewer people being able to practice their chosen physical or recreational activity. 
Fourthly, this will also result in many more job losses. 

All of this is bad for our economy and physical well being. It is a terrible idea and I totally oppose it. 

Pieter Minnaar. 
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